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Jeffrey L. Gilmore, DDS, MS  
 
Ohio Association of Orthodontists seek 

Candidates for Fall Election 

 

The Ohio Association of Orthodontists (OAO) will hold its 
annual membership meeting Friday, September 15, 2017 from 

1 to 2 pm during the GLAO Annual Session in New Orleans.  The 
membership will be updated on the activities of the OAO in 

2017 and will hold an election for the Ohio director to the 
GLAO.  All OAO members are encouraged to put forth their 

name as a candidate for this position. More information can be 
gained by contacting our executive director Lorraine Mollohan 

at lori.oaortho@gmail.com or the current Ohio director Dr. Jeff 

Gilmore at jeffreygilmore53@gmail.com  
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